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Response to questionnaire on bioethics and DISABILITY
The Danish Institute for Human Rights (DIHR) welcomes the call for
submissions to the questionnaire on bioethics and disability by the Special Rapporteur on the rights of persons with disabilities, Ms. Catalina Devandas-Aguilar. 

Unfortunately, DIHR has not been able to answer the questionnaire within the given deadline. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]DIHR has sent an inquiry to the Danish Ministry of Health asking for English translations of relevant Danish legislation etc. The Ministry has replied that such translations are not available. 


Kind regards

Mette Gaardsted Frandsen 
Legal adviser
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